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New York Aviation Management Association Statement  
Regarding Proposed Expansion of Ride-Sharing Companies 

  
As the leading advocate for a strong aviation industry in New York, 
NYAMA recognizes that airports and the businesses and communities that 
rely on them must provide their customers with safe, secure and efficient 
facilities that provide the highest levels of service.  
 
Recent reports of a proposal to expand operations of ride-sharing 
companies in the state could create considerable benefits for the tens of 
millions of passengers who use our airports every year. As legislators 
further explore this issue, we urge them to pay particular attention to 
airports, which will be key players in any expansion of ride-sharing 
companies in New York.  
 
The economic strength and vitality of airports relies heavily on the ground 
transportation sector, and airports must have a voice to ensure this remains 
so.                 
  

### 
 
Through advocacy, education, communications and business services, NYAMA 
supports New York's airports and the businesses and communities that rely upon 
them. For more information about NYAMA visit: www.nyama.aero.  
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